3rd June, 1958,

Hon'ble

8ri T, Mariappa,

23, Krumbiegal Road,
Bangalore 2.

Dear Mr. Mariappa,

We were very happy to hear that you are
again at the helm of Finance in the new Mysore Cabinet.

Please accept our sinecere felieitations
and every good wish for the continued success of your

Work.

With our kind regards,

Yours very sinecerely,

(Dr. 8. RCERICH)

C/o. The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Bangalore Cantonment,
Mysore State, South India,




